
I am writing in support of HB 2469. I’m a health coach and an organic gardener of many years. ALL my 
experience points toward organic methods producing superior results in what’s grown, the effects on 
those who eat organic produce, and in the sustainability of the soil and living organisms that benefit the 
ecosystem. It’s well documented that GMO crops drift and contaminate organic land, and conventional 
farming methods are NOT sustainable. Organic businesses need to be protected! 
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